
SOS Call to Send Email to Hon'ble MIB about 
Upgradation Issue 

 

As we are aware, the issue of treating the 25.02.1999 Scales as an 
Upgradation while granting MACP was causing huge Recoveries. In 
this issue Hon’ble Ministry of Information and Broadcasting is 
likely to take decision very soon.  
 

We have made sincere efforts to solve the matter in our favour and 
met PS to MIB and OSD to MOS (MIB). Apart from this several MPs 
have also forwarded our representation to Hon'ble MIB. 
 

As we are aware, this issue has immense importance for all 18000 
Employees. We are committed to do everything possible for solving 
this issue. 
 

We have decided to send emails to Hon'ble Minister of I & B and 
other officers who are going to have key role in deciding the issue. 
 

All members are requested to send email as per details given below 

 

Email ID of Hon’ble Minister (I&B) : mib.inb@nic.in 

Cc to          Hon’ble MOS (I&B)       : mosib@gov.in 

                   Hon’ble Secy.(I&B)        :secy.inb@nic.in 

                 Joint Secy. (B-II)                  :jsb2-moib@nic.in 

                   PS to Hon’ble MIB             :n.yuvaraj36@ias.nic.in 

Bcc to                                                    :artee.president@gmail.com 

 

Format of Email ID to be sent 
 

Subject: Request to settle the issue of UPGRADATION and RECOVERIES 

from 18000 Employees arising out of treating scales granted to 11 categories 
through executive order dated 25.02.1999 as an Upgradation while granting 
MACP scheme positively. 
  

Respected Sir, 
  

I request your high office to settle the issue of UPGRADATION and 
RECOVERIES from 18000 Employees arising out of treating scales 
granted to 11 categories through executive order 25.02.1999 as an 
Upgradation while granting MACP scheme positively. 
  
Regards. 
Name                   :  
Designation        : 
Place of Posting :  

 

Central Office. 
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